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Attendance Heroes Competition 

We had a fantastic response to our half term competition to 

design a poster or leaflet featuring our new attendance heroes 

Hendrix, Elin, Rheeta and Oreo and the importance of being 

Here Every day Ready On-time! 

Well done to everyone that entered and congratulations to our 

winners. 

Amelia P – Cedar Class 

Amelia A – Cedar Class 

Anaya G – Maple Class 

Keertana G - Poplar Class 

 The 97% Club Raffle 

Well done to all the children that achieved 97% attendance or above for the first half 

term of this academic year. Your name has gone into the draw to win a fabulous prize 

in July. 

Don’t worry if you didn’t get to put your raffle ticket in the box this half term, you still 

have 5 more chances. If you did, continue to keep your attendance above 97% and 

more opportunities to win! 

 Class Attendance 

We have had an amazing start to the year with our weekly class attendance winners, 

with Lime Class (twice), Willow Class and Chestnut Class all achieving 100% 

attendance since September. 

Congratulations to Sycamore Class who were awarded the attendance bear in 

celebration assembly on Friday for the highest class attendance with 99% 



 

Times Tables Champions Challenge 

Dear families,  

This week, we launched our Times Tables Champions Challenge in school. You should 

have received an information pack about the 

competition. The children will be practising the times 

tables questions weekly in class. Please support them to 

practise daily at home as well. Our first TT Champion Day 

is going to be on Friday the 8th of December 2023. We 

look forward to seeing the children that morning! 

 

 

 

Mini Hockey Competition 

A huge congratulations to the Year 5 and Year 6 children, who participated in the Mini 

Hockey competition on 17th November at St. Augustine’s Priory. Perivale Primary 

School won the honesty award, participating in six and two friendly games. 

The winning Team was the Perivale Primary School team: 

Jasmin- Chestnut Class  Zainab- Lime Class 

Ramzi- Chestnut Class  Yusuf- Lime Class 

Leo- Oak Class    Ilyas- Sycamore Class 

Anshika- Oak class   Shaniya -Sycamore Class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 

Monday 13th to Friday 17th November is Anti-Bullying Week. The theme is ‘Make A 

Noise About Bullying’. The following finalised fantastic poem is a collective effort of 

all students in Perivale Primary School. The Head girl and Head girl performed the 

poem to the whole school in the assembly. Well done, Children! 

Bullying, bullying is so bad,     

No one, no one should feel so sad. 

We feel like all the bullies should, 

be sacked from Perivale for good. 

 

Bullies are mean and make us all sad. 

So make a noise, scare away the bad. 

Kindness is the way to play, 

it will make them all say hooray! 

 

Spread kindness from your heart.  

Uniting together is a powerful art. 

Speak up someone will help 

If you don't your confidence will melt 

Loud and proud we are here to say, 

Be the change and save the day, 

Standing together will send them away, 

Bullying is not welcome here, OKAY! 

 

 

 

 



 

World Kindness Day 

This week, Perivale Primary School celebrated World Kindness Day on Friday 17th 

November 2023. Perivale Parliament brainstormed possible Kindness Day ideas and took 

them back to their classrooms. The whole school took part in a ‘Compliment Cups’ activity 

after assembly at 9:30am - 10:30am and you can see some of the photographs that we 

took throughout the day. Each class also had a Random Acts of Kindness grid which they 

were urged to complete in order to spread kindness. Thank you so much to everyone for 

taking part and please remember: ‘In a world where you can be anything, choose to 

be kind’. 

Written by Perivale Head Boy and Head Girl 

 

       

  

      

 



 

Christmas Events 

Christmas Jumper Day  

Christmas is about sharing love, peace and joy at this particular time. To bring the festive 

spirit to school, children are welcome to wear their Christmas jumper or other jumper 

decorated with a Christmas theme on the 7th of December. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Meal 

We are delighted to announce that we are 

offering a festive Christmas meal for our children 

on the 7th of December.  A Google form will be 

sent out next week to help you to choose your 

favourite meal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

PTFA Winter Fair 

PTFA will hold a winter fair on the 8th of December to bring joy and smiles to the festive 

season. Further details will be sent out in the coming weeks. Please reserve the date. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Please also do not forget to vote for our PTFA Edible garden project at 

Tesco… 🙂 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Health Hub  

With Road Safety Week fast approaching (19th - 25th Nov), here are some safety tips so you 

and your children can stay safe: 

 • Hold your child's hand- don't let them run ahead. 

 • Look out for and encourage your child to be aware of hidden entrances or 

driveways crossing the pavement. 

 • Make sure your child walks on the side of the pavement, away from oncoming 

traffic. 

                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community News 

Free Digital Skills (Basic IT) Training sessions and Free Basic English (ESOL) 

Please find below some information on Free Digital Skills (Basic IT) Training sessions and Free Basic 

English (ESOL) classes for Adults which are taking place at locations across Ealing and Hounslow. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Swimming Lessons  
 

 

January crash swimming courses 

are starting at Northolt Leisure 

Center. 

Please do have a look at the flyer. 

Swimming is such an important life 

skill for each child to learn and is 

the only sport that can save a 

child’s life.  

Plus, it’s a way to have lots of fun, 

improve your health and a way to 

meet new friends.  

Please do see the flyer and sign up 

if you can.  

 

 
Headteacher Coffee Meetings 2023-24 

To be held in the lower school hall 
 

Date Time 

Thursday 7th December 2023 9.00 - 10.00 

Tuesday 9th January 2024 9.00 - 10.00 

Thursday 8th February 2024 9.00 - 10.00 

Tuesday 5th March 2024 9.00 - 10.00 

Tuesday 16th April 2024 9.00 - 10.00 

Thursday 9th May 2024 9.00 - 10.00 

Tuesday 11th June 2024 9.00 - 10.00 

Thursday 4th July 2024 9.00 - 10.00 

 

I look forward to seeing you at these meetings or catching up at the school gates in the 

mornings or after school. 



 

Autumn Term 2023 - Dates for your calendar 

 

Date Time  Audience Event 

Thursday 23rd November 2023 9:00-10:00 Whole School Zones of Regulations Parent workshop 

Tuesday 28th November 2023 9:00-10:00 Year3,4,5, and 6 

parents 

Parent Workshop Reading focus(Year 3- Year 6) 

Thursday 30th November 2023 9:00-10:00 Whole school School counsellor’s Workshop 

Thursday 7th December 2023 9:00-10:00 Whole School Headteacher coffee morning 

Friday 8th December 2023 15.30-17.30 Whole School PTFA Winter Fair 

Tuesday 12th December 2023 Two Performances 

9:00 & 14:00 

Nursery and 

Reception 

Christmas Production 

Wednesday 13th December 2023 Two Performances 

9:00 & 14:00 

Year 3 & Year 4 Christmas Production 

Thursday 14th December 2023 Two Performances 

9:00 & 14:00 

Year 1 & Year 2 Christmas Production 

Friday 15th December 2023 Two Performances 
9:00 & 14:00 

Year 5 & Year 6 Christmas Production 

 


